
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Stadium Drive Road Closure - Update 

Due to the inclement weather that occurred on January 9, 2024 Alabama Power Company will be 

rescheduling their proposed utility work along Stadium Dr. between 19th Ave and South Railroad St. 

Stadium Dr. will remain opened and a new media release will follow with the rescheduled utility work. 

Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-

2760 with any questions. 

 


